
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

November 20, 2024 
 
 
Mengya “Amy” Ao, PE 
Safety Department-Bicycle & Pedestrian Safety 
801 N. Broadway Avenue 
Bartow, FL  33830 
 
RE: Safe Route to Schools, Harns Marsh Elementary School 

 
Dear Ms. Ao: 

 
During the November 20, 2024 meeting of the Lee County Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory 
Committee (BPAC), the committee voted unanimously to support the Lee County School District’s 
application to the Florida Department of Transportation’s Safe Route to School Program. This 
project will greatly improve bicycle and pedestrian safety for the students of Harns Marsh 
Elementary School. It will fill sidewalk gaps from 25th Street and Crocker Avenue to the school. 

Thank you for your consideration of this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

G. David Wheaton 
 
G. David Wheaton 
Chair 
Lee County Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee 

 
Cc:  Rob Price, P.E., Director, Lee County DOT 

Jillian Scholler, P.E., Deputy Director, Lee 
County DOT 

       Tom Marquardt, P.E., Manager, Lee County     
Public Works Programs 

 
 
 

Lee County 
BICYCLE/PEDESTRIAN 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

C/O LEE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT, 1500 MONROE STREET, FORT MYERS, FL 33901 


